Leighton Road Neighbourhood Association (LRNA)

68 Leighton Road NW5 2QE
24 August 2016
Your ref: PA 2016/4487/P
Mr P Marfleet
Planning and Development
Town Hall
Judd Street WC1H 9JE
Dear Mr Marfieet e

Re: 29 Leighton Road NW5
A major part of this planning application is for a loft storey to be added to the house,
finished with a mansard roof on the top of the existing house. This would be completely
out if keeping with the rest of this important late Georgian terrace, which is part of the first
Conservation.Area in the district. The row of houses are of an old and unique character
.which have retained the original windows, lights and front doors. These are valued as
they retain the character of Leighton Road of almost 200 years and the addition of the
higher level is unacceptable to those in the terrace as well as to residents living opposite
and would be a loss to Camden.

We object to this alteration and request that the application be rejected as unsuitable in
the existing Conservation Area.

Yours sincerely

Professor Joy Townsend (Acting Chair LRNA)



